
Special Meeting 4/15/13 

Board President Jim Beals called this special meeting to order at 4:07 P.M. with the following 

members answering roll call:  Debbie Drummond, DeAnna Holliday, Jamie Murphy, Jim Beals, 

and Sadie Mulkey. 

No motion or second.  Roll call not usually a resolution. 

Mr. Dennis DeCamp, Superintendent, was not present. 

Dr. James Payne, Lawrence County Superintendent, was invited to conduct the meeting. 

Dr. Payne led a detailed discussion with the Board regarding the following items relevant to the 

future employment of the position of Superintendent: 

 Review actions taken on March 11, 2013 Board Meeting 

o Timeline for applications, qualifications, and application process 

o Process for selecting a Superintendent 

 Communication with local newspapers 

 Letter of receipt sent to all applicants 

 Review of applicants 

 Screening process and determination of applicants to interview 

 Establish potential dates and times for interviews 

 Discuss formulation of interview questions 

 Common questions being asked by applicants 

 Lawrence County Superintendent’s salaries for 2012-2013 

Ms. Murphy moved to adjourn.  Ms. Drummond seconded the motion.  All members voted yes. 

The time was 5:29 P.M. 

The next meeting is set for Monday, April 22, 2013 at 4:00 P.M. at the Board Office. 


